
REPORT 

 

An Alumni Association which was formulated 

on 13 Feb, 2016, proudly entered its  First 

Anniversary. On 26 Jan, 2017, General Body 

Meeting of ‘sophians one n all’ was held in 

Sophia campus Khetrinagar at 4:30 pm. The 

campus got rejeuvenated and felt the warmth 

of its alumni. The begotten laughter and the 

benign gestures of friendship were back in the 

air. The meet began with a welcome speech 

by mam Mili,vice-president of the association. 

Sr. Arlene the president addressed the 

students and Mr. Shiv Dhaiya (vice-president, 

student category) and Mr. Rakesh Yadav(co-

ordinator) shared their views with students. 

 Sophia provides an excellent infrastructure to 

its students. It has still more development 

plans which are  waiting to be activated so 



that its standard and facilities are no less than 

the best schools  in the cities. The alumni 

voluntarily suggested the need of a 

Development Fund for this purpose. 

The association has immense pleasure in 

acknowledging the contributions made by  a 

few   alumni as a start up gesture  towards 

this development fund. 

The contributors are Mr. Ankur Sharma, Ms. 

Vinita Solanki,Mr.Rahul Guha, Mr.Dhruvesh 

Shekhawat, Mr.Pawan, Ms.Kalyani Kundalia 

and Ms. Bhoomika Kundalia.                                                                   

An Executive Body Meeting too was held on 

the same day at 3:30pm. Mr. Shiv, Mr. 

Kailash, Mr. Pawan, Mr. Rakesh, Ms. 

Bhoomika and the staff executive members 

were present. Sr. Arlene, president of the 

association chaired the meeting. The 

members unanimously agreed to work out a 

few plans and approved the necessity of 



having executive meet twice a year, and the 

need to co-ordinate alumni in small units 

from different places. Thus 26 January and 

first Saturday of October were proposed for 

the executive meet. Regarding the work outs 

in small units, Mr. Rakesh and Ms.Bhoomika 

has chosen Delhi and NCR, Mr. Shiv Jaipur and 

Mr. Pawan Khetri region. 

The meet was indeed a lovely one , the 

students interacted with each other and 

rocked the dance floor too.  

The alumni took leave of the school by 7:30 

pm, assuring their valuable presence in the 

next meet. 

Rekha Lizbeth Samuel 

Secretary 

 


